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Kimley-Horn Donates Over Ten Tons of Food to 50 Food Banks 
 
RALEIGH, NC – March 28, 2016 – North Carolina-based Kimley-Horn recently donated 20,000 
pounds of food to over 50 food banks across the country. 
 
From March 2-16, Kimley-Horn hosted a March Madness-themed food drive centered around 
two of the firm’s core values: sharing and caring, and high expectations. Nearly tripling the 
donation goal, the firm is thrilled to help local organizations at a time of year when donations 
typically decline.  
 
“Community involvement is important at Kimley-Horn,” says President and CEO John C. Atz. 
“Our employees are passionate about helping their communities through their work—improving 
roadways, designing healthcare facilities, building bridges, addressing environmental concerns, 
and more. The food drive was a great opportunity to play a different role in the communities 
where we live and work.” 
 
The food drive’s efforts align closely with the Kimley-Horn Foundation, which has given more 
than one million dollars in grants to non-profit organizations. 
 
Kimley-Horn is one of the nation’s top design and planning consultants with 2,500 employees 
and more than 80 offices nationwide. The firm provides planning and design consulting services 
related to transportation, aviation, the environment, land development, transit, urban 
planning/landscape architecture, and water resources. It has been named nine times as one of 
Fortune’s 100 Best Companies to Work For, and is ranked among the top 50 design firms in the 
nation by Engineering News-Record. For more information, please visit www.kimley-horn.com. 


